
Cancellation of 
NRH Senior Center 

2020 Arts and Craft Fair 

In light of the ongoing threat of Covid-19 to our community and senior
population, the NRH Senior Center has made the necessary decision to cancel
the 2020 Arts and Craft Fair.

The Arts and Craft Fair that had been scheduled for October 28 & 29, 2020
will return October 27 & 28, 2021. Registration forms for 2021 will be available
beginning Monday, April 19, 2021 on the NRH Senior Center website,
www.nrhcentre.com/senior-center.   

We are disappointed that we are unable to hold this event for our community
and vendors, but we know it's the right decision based on the information we
have today.  We will be exploring options with our team to coordinate vendors
in other events if feasible.
 
Thank you for your patience and understanding.  If you have any comments or
suggestions, please send to jadkins@nrhtx.com or call (817) 427-6695. 
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Thank you,
Julie R Adkins

Julie R. Adkins,
NRH Senior Center Supervisor 

September 23, 2020


